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Soul Searching, Night Ramblings in the Comal Cemetery Tickets on Sale September 1st  
 

New Braunfels, TX – The New Braunfels Parks and Recreation Department and the New Braunfels Cemetery 

Committee proudly present the 6th annual Soul Searching…Night Ramblings in the Comal Cemetery program 

on Friday, October 14th and Saturday, October 15th.  

The cemetery tour is a unique, educational and entertaining family event. Participants visit selected graves to 

hear firsthand narratives of those at rest. Glimpses of early customs, attitudes, and culture provide insights into 

New Braunfels’ past. 

Every script is researched by the New Braunfels Cemetery Committee using archives, newspaper accounts, 

and primary sources,” said Parks and Recreation Director Stacey Dicke.  “Family friendly, graveside presentations 

are dramatized by volunteer actors in authentic period costumes, making the stories transcend simple narratives to 

become compelling living history.” 

Soul Searching is a walking tour through the historic Comal Cemetery. The first tour on Friday and the first 

two tours on Saturday will offer tour by golf cart for those who need assistance or are unable to walk the tour. 

Individuals interested in the tour by golf cart should request the cart tour when purchasing their tickets.  

Pre-registration is required and all funds raised will be used for cemetery improvements. Tickets, which have 

sold out every year, go on sale Thursday, September 1st, are $30 per person and can be purchased at the Parks and 

Recreation Administrative Office, 110 Golf Course Road, 830-221-4350. 
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